
On behalf of 

THE POLISH INSTITUTE  
OF ARTS AND SCIENCES  
OF AMERICA  
(PIASA) 
and 

THE POLISH ACADEMY  
OF ARTS AND SCIENCES 

(PAU) 
 

We invite you to join us during our 

Sixth International Congress 

Celebrating PIASA's 75th year.  

We will be honored if you could join us 
on June 16-18 at PAU. 

 

    

    

 


